[bookmark: _GoBack]
PARLIAMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO: 1992

DATE OF PUBLICATION:  23 September 2016

QUESTION PAPER NO: 29

Mr D America (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services:
Whether the employment of a certain person (name and details furnished) is being extended; if not, (a) what steps are being taken to recruit a permanent employee for the specified position and (b) by what date will this appointment be finalised; if so, what are the relevant details?							
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REPLY


Yes.
(a) – (b) The recruitment process for the appointment of a permanent employee is on course and will be communicated once finalised.

